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April 18, 2021 

 

Christine E. Long  

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board  

2300 Yonge Street, P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto ON  

M4P 1E4 

 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 

RE:  EB-2020-0007 Burlington Hydro 2021 Rates Application 

Energy Probe Certificates of Destruction of Confidential Documents 

 

Attached are signed Certificates of Destruction of confidential documents forms for the 

consultants that represented Energy Probe Research Foundation (Energy Probe) in the EB-2020-

0007 proceeding, the application by Burlington Hydro Inc. to the Ontario Energy Board for the 

approval of rates effective May 1, 2021. 

 

Respectfully filed on behalf of Energy Probe, 

 

 

 

Tom Ladanyi 

TL Energy Regulatory Consultants Inc. 

 

cc.  Sally Blackwell (Burlington Hydro Inc.) 
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